PORT AUTHORITY TRANS-HUDSON CORPORATION
TWO MONTGOMERY STREET - 1st FLOOR
JERSEY CITY, NJ 07302
March 13,2018
ADDENDUM NO. 3

TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS ON CONTRACT PAT-774.169 — PATH — REPLACEMENT
OF ELEVATORS AT HARRISON CAR MAINTENANCE FACILITY

The following changes are hereby made in the Contract Documents for the subject Contract.

This communication should be physically annexed to back cover of the book and initialed by
each bidder before submitting his bid.

In case any bidder fails to conform to these instructions, his Bid will nevertheless be construed as
though this communication had been so physically annexed and initialed.

CHANGES IN THE CONTRACT BOOKLET

Page 1 - In the second line of the first paragraph, change the date for receipt of Bids to "March
22,2018".

Page 471A - In the second line of 1.01 A., delete "World Trade Center Transit Hub" and substitute
therefor "PATH Train Control Center (PTCC)".

REVISED CONTRACT DRAWINGS

Drawing G003 has been revised as of 3/7/18. A copy of this drawing is forwarded herewith on
CD. Destroy the drawings of this number now in your possession and substitute therefor the
revised drawing.

PORT AUTHORITY TRANS-HUDSON CORPORATION
James Starace, P.E.

Chief Engineer/Director
The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey

INITIALLED BY THE BIDDER:




